
Minutes of the Regular Meeting Potrero Hill Democratic Club 
Held May 6, 2014 !
• The regular meeting of the Potrero Hill Democratic Club (the “Club”) was held at the Potrero Hill 

Neighborhood House on May 6, 2014. 

• Joni Eisen, president of the Club, called the meeting to order at 7:05 pm local time.   

• The Club, at Ms. Eisen’s request, approved the agenda for the meeting by acclamation.  The Club further 
approved, as presented, the minutes for the April 1, 2014 meeting of the Club.   

• Members of campaigns endorsed by the Club then spoke briefly and offered campaign materials.  The 
Club heard from Jay and Patricia Cheng, of the Betty Yee for Controller campaign, and Tim Hester, of the 
Yes on Proposition B campaign.  Ms. Eisen presented on behalf of the Derek Cressman for Secretary of 
State campaign.   

• The Club then heard from a panel discussing the San Francisco housing crisis.  The panel was 
cosponsored by San Francisco for Democracy.  The panel participants were Tim Colen, the Executive 
Director of the San Francisco Housing Action Coalition, Sara Shortt, the Executive Director of the San 
Francisco Housing Rights Committee, and Calvin Welch, the founder of the Council of Community 
Housing Organizations.  The panel was moderated by Brad Paul, the Deputy Executive Director of the 
Association of Bay Area Governments.  The panel and the Club engaged in a robust question and answer 
session. The program was videotaped by Jeff Whittington; links to the 3-part video can be found on the 
Club’s web site homepage: at http: www.phdemclub.org 

• J.R. Eppler, the Club’s secretary, invited Club members to attend the Potrero Boosters Neighborhood 
Association Annual Dinner.  

• Ms. Eisen then announced that the Club would hold a District 10 Supervisor Candidate Debate on 
Wednesday, July 2, at 7:30 at the Neighborhood House.  Ms. Eisen also announced that the next meeting 
of the Club would be on Tuesday, June 3.  

• There being no further business before the Club, Ms. Eisen adjourned the meeting at 8:50 pm.   

!
Respectfully submitted,  

J.R. Eppler, Secretary


